
December 31, 1973

Mr. Frank W. Murphy, Jr.
P. 0. Box 45248
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74145
Dear Mr. Murphy:

As you may know, Congressman Jones is in Oklahoma now 
that the First Session of the 93rd Congress is adjourned, 
but we felt sure he would want us to acknowledge receipt 
of your recent communication without delay.

We know Mr. Jones will appreciate hearing from you, 
and you can be sure your correspondence will be brought 
to the Congressman’s personal attention immediately upon 
his return to Washington in mid-January.

In the meantime, if our staff can be of assistance 
in any way, we hope you will not hesitate to let us know.

Sincerely yours,

Stephen Kaplan 
Legislative Assistant
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